


h 

A Mayo-Alfiliaied HOSpiiEl 

October 13. 1999 

V ? Y 7  Ms. Blanca Bayo, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
State of Florida Public Service Commission 5p!'J k nC/\ 
2540 Shuinard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee. FL 32399-0850 

5 

RE: Docket No 991132-TC 

Dear Ms. Bayo, 

St. Luke's Hospital has taken necessary steps paying in full the total amount due of $67.00. In addition to 
paying the past due amount, St. Luke's Hospital has enclosed a $ 1  00.00 settlement offer in lien of the 
$500.00 fine normally imposed for this violation to restore and keep active our Public Telephone 
Certificate. 

We have implemented a tracking system to ensure this oversight on our part is i~nmediately corrected and 
will not reoccur. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

Sincerely, , 

Bob Tiylor 
Director, Plant Operations 
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